Warrington Dolphins LDSC

April 2003 Newsletter
Dear All,

The indoor Sunday training sessions are drawing to a close. To mark their end, on
Sunday the 27" of April, following the Bob Keating/ Dick Dickenson Handicap, we are
planning to have breakfast at the “Let’s Eat” cafe on the A49 at the junction with the A533 to
Northwich. (Next door to the Little Chef) We will meet at approximately 10.30 at the café.
All welcome.

The Budworth Handicap is on Saturday the 17" May, with a 10.00am briefing for a 10.30am start.
Please contact me if you are able to help time keep/lap count etc. or provide safety/canoe cover.

Kevin, our IT coordinator, has relaunched the Dolphin Website. Please contact him if you have any
items/information that could be included.

Next year is the Dolphin’s 40" anniversary and the committee are considering ways to celebrate this
event. If anybody has any memorabilia or ideas to commemorate this event please let the committee
know.

40 years may be a good time to consider changing the club logo. Again any suggestions to the
committee, please.

Several Dolphins recently attended the BLDSA Annual Dinner. An enjoyable evening was had by all.
Andy Wright received the Veteran Grand Prix Trophy and Natalie Jones won the Junior Swimmer of
the Year. Congratulations to them both.

Finally the outdoor season is about to start, so whether you are a swimmer, canoeist or time-keeper
please support club events.
Good Luck for the season ahead and here’s to a long hot summer (I WISH!)

Lesley
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